
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

This week  we have started to learn about 

myths. We have looked at the difference  

between myths and legends. We have read 

the story of Theseus and the Minotaur and 

learned about the qualities and traits of a hero 

or heroine. We really enjoyed learning about 

mythical creatures and started to think about 

inventing one of our own. 

History 

We have been learning about the impact of 

the River Nile on ancient civilisations. The 

economy of Egypt was reliant on The Nile for 

farming (irrigation), transport and trade. 

PE 

Swimming is now well under way. It is lovely 

to see the children having such a good time 

learning to swim. 

Maths 

This week, our time learning has included 

learning to tell the time to a quarter hour, to 

five minutes and to the minute. Any support 

from home would also be appreciated. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

Amelia 

For her enthusiasm in rehearsals  

for our assembly 

CLASS ASSEMBLY 

Our class assembly will be on Wednesday 8th  May at 9.15. All parents/grandparents/carers welcome. If your child needs 

a costume they will be given a slip. Please just use what you have at home or borrow. No need to buy anything. 

Pictured: 

Riley-James and Bella  

being ‘tiny teachers’ in 

Year 2. 

Fun ball games in  

swimming. 

Super history learning 

from Bella. 


